

Dear Parent / guardian

Children in Need 2021 - The Great Rickshaw Relay Challenge

We are delighted that Rainbow and the whole-school community can be part of the Rickshaw Challenge route this year! Children in Need would like to invite you to offer support to the Rickshaw Challengers by waving, and creating banners. Any kind of support would be fantastic! If you need any Children in Need merchandise you can get this from the website.

The team plan on visiting St Vincent's School on **Tuesday 2nd November at 17:30.** This will also be filmed for a documentary called The Great Rickshaw Relay, which will be on BBC1 at 19:30 on Wednesday 10th November 2021.

If you would like to attend with your son/daughter please complete the below reply slip and return to school by **Monday 1 November.** You can also confirm your attendance by contacting Mrs Warburton our Family Liaison Officer.

If you are intending to attend St Vincent's School, please arrive onsite just after 5 p.m. if possible – hot drinks will be available on arrival.

Kind regards,
Mr D Swanston
Deputy Principal
I confirm that I will be attending St Vincent's School on Tuesday 2 nd November as part of the BBC Rickshav Challenge filming with
Pupil Name:
Signed:

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com
Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12
St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657
Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874





